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3rd Marking Period Report Card Newsletter 

April 21, 2021 
 
 
Wellness Day:  A Wellness Day will be held for our students on Friday, May 14th.  A special schedule with 
shortened periods will be implemented.  The wellness activities will begin around 1:30 pm and run through 
our regular dismissal.  Students will be given a schedule closer to the date. 
 
Remote students:  Monday, May 10th is designated as the day for remote students to return to in-person 
learning if they wish.  Please email Mrs. Murphy at mmurphy@tullyschools.org by Monday, May 3rd if you 
are interested in this option for your child(ren).   
 
Last day of school:  The last day of school for Junior Senior High School students is Monday, June 21st.  
The reason for going past the day listed on the school calendar is that by law, schools need to have a certain 
number of student contact days.  Regents days count as student contact days to reach that number (see the 
paragraph below for more information about Regents exams).  A final exam period will be held from 
Tuesday, June 15th through Monday, June 21st.  A modified, 9 period schedule with a testing block in the 
morning that includes one day for each of the core subjects (English, Math, Science, Social Studies, and 
World Languages) will be implemented.  Finals in other content areas will be administered during regular 
class times over the course of the week).  The final exam schedule will be shared with students and parents 
as soon as it is complete.   
 
Regents exams:  New York State is administering Regents exams in the following courses:  English, Living 
Environment, Algebra 1 and Earth Science.  Students taking those exams will be given information by their 
teachers, including transportation to and from school.  The Regents schedule is on the reverse of this 
newsletter.  On Thursday, June 17th, all students enrolled in English 11 will sit for the Regents exam at 8:00 
am and the remainder of our students will take their English finals during the morning testing block.  Even 
though it is a Regents exam day, a full day of instruction will be held for all students.  Regents testing on 
June 22nd, 23rd, and 24th will be considered student contact days.  Only students scheduled to take tests on 
those days will need to report to school.  Another letter for students who are in the classes that have Regents 
exams will be forthcoming in the near future. 
 
Academic Achievement Night:  Our annual Academic Achievement Night will be held on Thursday, June 
3rd in a livestreaming format.  Students receiving awards will receive an invitation in the mail to join the 
livestream event. 
 

Thank you for all you do to support your children and our school throughout the year! 
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